Regulations email

Dear Acting Secretary Redding,,

I am writing to voice my support for the new commercial kennel regulations
that have been proposed by the Canine Health Board. | hope they will be
approved and implemented as soon as possible in order to protect dogs. This
has been far too long in coming and is a VERY necessary step. | live in
Lancaster County and so am familiar with the deplorable conditions in puppy
mills. These are conditions that no animal, canine or otherwise, should be
forced to live in. These animals can not speak for themselves. We MUST step
up to the plate for them.

Thank you for your consideration.

Patricia Varchol

439 W. Orange St.

Lancaster, PA 17603



